
 

 

About New Format 

The Warner Bros. A-List Community site has had a makeover! 

As of January 2013, the A-list Community launched an upgraded site with a new look and feel. 

We are really excited about the changes.  

We are also looking forward to the activities we have planned for the community this year. As 

always, we will be interested in getting your feedback on various projects we are working on. 

Keep an eye on your inbox for new survey and discussion invites!  

We encourage you to take a look around the site. Check out the ‘Meet the Team’ section to 

learn about moderators Liz and Nancy. In ‘What’s New’, get updates on Warner Bros. news and 

read the latest newsletter for feedback on recent activities and exclusive updates. To find your 

surveys and discussions, go to ‘All Activities’. 

We hope you are as excited about the new look as we are! If you have any questions or 

concerns, please click here to contact us.   

 

  

https://www.wba-listcommunity.com/help

